
Flores, Silvia 

From: Stewart, Jana 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 3:45 PM 
To: Jomsky, Mark; Flores, Silvia 
Subject: 7/23 Council Agenda 

From: glorow@gmail.com [mailto:glorow@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Glovioell Rowland 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 3:18 PM 
To: Pollard, Jon 
Cc: barbara@barbara-king.com; Barbara.reeves.neal@gmail.com; growland@usc.edu; truebritjim@earthlink.net; 
mww726@gmail.com; wongpeter01@yahoo.com; rhclinton@aol.com; stephen.sotomayor@lacity.org; Nava, Lorraine; 
Rhemrev, Frank 
Subject: I must say farewell 

Dear Jon, 

It was good speaking with you by telephone today. 

As you know, my husband and I are transitioning to spend most of our time between our Pasadena home and 
Belize, Central America where I will be conducting Cancer Research on an international basis. I will be out of 
country as much as six months per year--starting on August 1, 2012. 

This decision to assist International Cancer Control endeavors through USC is life-changing, but we believe 
that vital progress and awareness will reduce Cancer Incidence and Mortality. God is Good! We have prayed 
about this shift, and know this is to be the focus of our next journey. 

Therefore, I must resign from the City of Pasadena's Code Enforcement Commission as of August 1, 2012. 

It has been an amazing, remarkable 12 years! Two terms as Chair of the Commission, two terms as Vice Chair 
and a great experience with you, Mike, the Commissioners (Peter Wong, you are the senior now), the Code 
Enforcement Officers and Staff--current, retired and reassigned. Most memorable were the early dog cases, and 
the sub-committee we commissioned to develop plans/processes that essentially solved matters prior to reaching 
the Commission. Also, the shift for Code Compliance Officers to be proactive by patrolling the City to 
discover potential compliance issues was very effective. I will especially remember the Holiday 
Parties (dinners/lunches) with Staff and Commissioners as we sang and shared the joy of Christmas from our 
hearts. Best to you, your son and the 'princess' (I feel like I watched them grow up), and all my fellow 
Commissioners and their families! 

Love and God Bless, 

Dr. Glovioell Rowland 
Code Enforcement Commissioner 
City of Pasadena 
2000-2012 
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